
 
 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

Ohio Chemical Dependency Professionals Board 

 

Pursuant to Section 119.03 of the Ohio Revised Code, notice is hereby given that the Ohio 

Chemical Dependency Professionals (OCDP) Board intends to conduct a public hearing.   

  

The Board is conducting a Five-Year Review of the current laws and rules.   

 

A public hearing will be conducted:   

 

 Date:  October 24, 2018 

 Time:  10:00 am 

 Room:  1920 

 Location:  Vern Riffe Center 

77 S. High Street, 19th Floor 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

The proposed rule changes may be viewed in their entirety on the Board’s website at 

http://ocdp.ohio.gov/laws.stm.  

The Board is reviewing the following rules: 

Rule Rule Title 

4758-4-02 LICDC transition to LICDC-CS 

4758-4-03 Administering examinations for individuals seeking to be DOT/SAP 

4758-5-07 Requirements for certification of registered applicants (RA) 

4758-5-08 Requirements for certification of Ohio prevention specialists assistants 

(OCPSA) 

4758-5-09 Requirements for certification of Ohio prevention specialist (OCPS) 

4758-5-10 Requirements for certification of Ohio prevention consultant (OCPC) 

4758-6-07 Scope of practice for registered applicant (RA) 

4758-6-08 Scope of practice for Ohio certified prevention specialist assistant 

(OCPSA) 

4758-6-09 Scope of practice for Ohio certified prevention specialists (OCPS) 

4758-6-10 Scope of practice for Ohio certified prevention consultant (OCPC) 

4758-4-04 Examination Remediation  

4758-13-01 Continuing education requirements for chemical dependency counselors 

4758-13-02 Continuing education requirements for prevention certificate holders 
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